
The December meeting of GSCC was held on December 3, 2017 at Dave and Buster’s in Myrtle Beach at 
3:30 PM.     

Pat Hicks chaired the meeting.  

Pat asked Mickey Sharpe as the Chairman of the nomination committee to give the membership an update 
on the nominations for the 2018-2019 Board of Directors.  Mickey said that there was a full slate for the 
January election and that they are as follows: 

President	 	 George	Washnak	
Vice-President	 	 Harold	Dobbins	
Treasurer	 	 Dee	Lopes	
Secretary	 	 Cindy	Baine	
Director	 	 Pat	Hicks	
Director	 	 Mickey	Sharp	
Director	 	 Larry	Baine	
Director		 	 Marty	Abbene	
Director	 	 Richard	Harris	
	
Mickey	asked	if	there	were	any	nominations	from	the	floor.		There	were	none.	
	
George	Washnak	reminded	the	membership	that	annual	dues	are	due	--	$35	per	couple	and	$25	for	one.	
	
The	next	meeting	(and	election)	will	be	held	at	the	Hanser	House	in	Pawley’s	Island	at	4:00	PM	on	
January	14,	2018.			
	
  

With no further business the meeting adjourned at 4:50 PM. 

Cindy Baine, Secretary 


